FORTY FORT BOROUGH
June 18, 2012
Work Session

Forty Fort Borough Council held a Work Session on Monday, June 18, 2012 at the Forty Fort
Borough Building, 1271 Wyoming Ave., Forty Fort, PA with President Joseph Chacke presiding.

Council members present were as follows: Robert Craig, Dorothy Craig, Betty Mascelli, Charles
Rick Kamus & Frank Michaels. Karen Martinelli was absent.

Also present were Mayor Boyd Hoats, Borough Manager, Barbara Fairchild & Borough Clerk,
Bonnie Arnone.

President Chacke called the work session to order at 7:30 PM.

Carol Seltzer gave council a report on the various trees throughout town that were in need of
pruning and stumps that needed removal.

Mr. Michaels gave reports regarding the fire department activities.
Mr. Kamus stated that the storm drain in the borough are in bad shape.

Mrs. Craig gave council an update on the park & pool activities and asked that the street dept.
check the park regularly for graffiti.

Mayor Hoats spoke about the upcoming 125" anniversary celebration.

President Chacke reported to council that the borough’s contract with Comcast for cable service
has expired in Dec. 31, 2011. A company has prepared a proposal to represent the borough in a new
contract negotiation to ensure the best results for the borough and it’s residents. A resolution to hire

this company to do so will be brought up at the July 2, 2012 meeting.

President Chacke noted that the next meeting of council will be held on Monday, July 2, 2012 at
7:30 PM.

Respectfully Submitted,

Bonnie Arnone
Borough Clerk



